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GREEN MOUNTAIN CARE BOARD TO HOLD AN IN-PERSON BOARD MEETING IN LAMOILLE COUNTY 

 
Montpelier, VT – On Wednesday, June 7, the Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) is holding a public, in-person 
board meeting in Lamoille County at 1 pm. The meeting will feature a roundtable discussion with local health 
care organizations about their work to improve community health in the region. Prior to the meeting, GMCB 
members will tour local businesses and health care organizations.  
 
Through a series of traveling board meetings, GMCB aims to shed light on opportunities to improve access, 
affordability, and quality of health care for Vermonters. GMCB is meeting with community members, providers, 
and health care organizations to learn about barriers to access and affordability—core pillars of GMCB’s 
regulatory work. GMCB is additionally focused on opportunities to improve access to, and sustainability of, 
Vermont’s providers, including in the primary care, long-term care, hospital, mental health care, and substance 
use settings. 
 
“As GMCB carries out its regulatory duties, we are cognizant of the system-wide pressures on access to 
affordable, high quality health care for Vermonters as well as the sustainability of our health care system,” said 
Owen Foster, Chair of GMCB. “We are going to Lamoille County to meet with the community and to learn about 
the creative solutions underway that promote these shared goals.” 
 
The June 7 meeting marks the second in-person board meeting since GMCB resumed traveling meetings last 
December. GMCB will continue hosting traveling board meetings across the state. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend this in-person meeting. 
 
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 
Time: 1:00 – 4:00 PM 
Location: Green Mountain Support Services, 93 James Road, Morrisville, Vermont  
*Note there is no live virtual option for this meeting. A recording and minutes will be available afterwards.  
 
About: The Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) is a 5-member, independent Board with a vision of a sustainable and 
equitable health care system that promotes better health outcomes for Vermonters. The GMCB was created in 2011 with an 
ambitious mission to drive system-wide improvements in access, affordability, and quality of health care to improve the 
health of Vermonters. Through public meetings, the GMCB ensures a transparent approach to health care regulation and a 
voice for stakeholders, including health care organizations, clinicians, and members of the public. With a holistic, data-
driven approach, the GMCB carries out its regulatory duties, supports innovation in health care delivery and payment 
reform, and serves as an important resource for independent, transparent analyses of Vermont’s health care system 
performance. 
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